
Appendix A 

  

Ministry Twitter Submission – Crime Prevention Week 2019 

The Ministry of the Solicitor General (ministry) would like to use Crime Prevention Week 
as an opportunity to feature programs that showcase various local initiatives that 
promote a collaborative approach to crime prevention and overall community safety and 
well-being (e.g., Mental Health Crisis Response Teams, Situation Tables). As such, the 
ministry will be featuring photos of police engaging with the community, and information 
about different programs and initiatives on the ministry’s Twitter channel (@ONsafety) 
throughout Crime Prevention Week 2019 (November 3-9, 2019). The ministry will also 
retweet posts from the policing community using the #CPWeek2019 hashtag. 

If you would like to nominate a program to be featured by the ministry during Crime 
Prevention Week, please complete the template below and email it, along with a 
relevant photo that the ministry has permission to use on social media (from both the 
photo subject(s) and the police service), to Jwan.Aziz@ontario.ca by October 18, 
2019. 
 
Police Service:  

Community: 

Name of Program (if relevant): 

Contact Information (i.e., email and phone number):  

Please provide a brief description of the program offered by your police service in 
collaboration with another local agency or service provider that you would like the 
ministry to highlight (100 words maximum). As noted above, part of your answer may be 
used for social media content. 
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